
    
 

Attention Teachers: 
  
The Political Science class is having a mock election.  The class 
has been divided into 4 political parties with each having a 
candidate.  These four candidates will be giving speeches on 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 17, PERIOD 5 in the theatre.  We 
would love to have your class attend during period 5 to hear 
these speeches and then ask questions to the candidates.  They 
will have the opportunity to vote at lunch time on Wednesday, 
December 19. 
  
If possible, I would like my candidates to go "door-to-door" on 
Tuesday, December 18th.  I would love for them to stop by 
classes for a few minutes to say hi and convince your classes to 
go out and vote on the 19th.  If you like, they can stay for an 
extra few minutes to answer any questions.  It would be a great 
way to promote citizenship. 
  
For your information:  The students will be starting their 
campaign on Wednesday.  There will be posters and 
announcements.  The political parties are fictional.  And the vote 
is open to both students and staff. 
  
Please check out the paper in the office if you would like to have 
your class come to hear the speeches on MONDAY. 
  
Thank you, 
Laura  


